
 

Ref: Childhood/Y1/noc 
 
 
 
5th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you are aware, at Bloxwich Academy Primary, we utilise the Cornerstones Curriculum to 
impart and embed learning through fun and stimulating themes. We are excited to tell you 
that, upon your child’s return to school in September, their first topic of learning will be 
‘Childhood’. 
 
In Year 1 we will be kick starting the year with a fun Design & Technology activity linked to 
our History topic, ‘Childhood’. We would like the children to bring in one of their own toys 
from home so that we can build a shelter for them.  
 
We would be very grateful if you could send in some of the following, on or before Tuesday 
5th September: 
 

• Empty cereal boxes/boxes of any kind 

• Empty egg boxes 

• Empty yoghurt pots 

• Empty kitchen rolls 

• Empty pop bottles 
 
We can’t wait to start the next learning journey with your children as they move from 
Reception into Year 1, and look forward to watching them grow over the next academic 
year. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S Shepherd 
Headteacher  
 


